
       

Green Committee, Town of East Haddam 

Regular Meeting 

River House 

7:00 P.M. Wednesday, January 2, 2013 

 

 

The meeting was not called to order due to lack of a quorum. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 6, 2013, 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

Martha Hansen 

Secretary 
 


